
ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 
TOWN OF MADISON 

PO BOX 248 
MADISON, NH 03849 

 
Public Meeting Notice 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Madison Zoning Board of Adjustment will be holding a meeting at the 
Madison Town Hall Meeting Room Tuesday, January 9, 2024 at 5:00 P.M, to consider the Request for 
Re-hearing of Case #23-10 - Appeal from an Administrative Decision from Nicholas Gage, 10 
Barden Place, Map 110, Lot 21 to determine whether or not his circumstance allows for short 
term rentals relating to a denial from Robert Boyd, Code Enforcement Officer dated June 7, 2023 
as to Article 4.2 and 4.4 of the Town of Madison Zoning Ordinance.  
 
 
Drew Gentile, Chairman 
Zoning Board of Adjustment                                                                               Posted December 14, 2023  
 
 
 


